
      13.10.17                     

This week  : 

 

We are now focussing on multplication and division facts in maths and learning how to solve 

written calulations . We are continually assessing the children’s progress in learning their 

timestables - the age related expectation is that they know them all up to 12 x by the end of year 

4. Your child should be able to tell you which times table they are currently practising but it is also 

useful to keep revisiting earlier ones to ensure that they have quick recall of them all. 

 

The learning buddy system is working well in the classroom and the children are benefitting 

hugely from the opportunities of being able to learn alongside their peers. Here are some pictures 

which show some members of Diamond Class explaining written calculation methods to each 

other to consolidate the process. 

 

                    

 

                        

 

 

    Next week: 

• Parent’s evening  next week  

• Home learning share on Monday afternoon at 3pm  

 

                                            Mrs Moncrieff  

             

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


